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A mesyage jrom e rresiucril

It is with mixed feelings that I write my final President’s report. On the one hand I am
glad to hand over to such an able successor as Mr Daniel Coughlan and to be able to
continue on the committee but on the other hand my year as President of CUHAGS has
now come to its conclusion.

The Easter term programme of the socicty has been as good as ever with Mr Peter
Christian's interesting talk on Internet Genealogy followed by Mr Mark Dennis'
authoritative history of the Crown of Scotland. 1 am told also that the visit and tour of
Audley End, under the excellent guidance of David Broomficld, was most enjoyable,
though sadly examinations prevented me from going. We finished the year with the
traditional Accession Banquet at which the guests of honour were our Honorary Vice-
President Mr Cecil Humphery-Smith and his wife. Unfortunately the new President
was unable to be present due to a longstanding commitment, so the Presidential Sash is
at the moment in the possession of Mr Thomas West, our Junior Treasurer, until a
suitable handover ceremony can be devised next term.

At the Accession Banquet Mr Humphery-Smith was able to give a fitting tribute to our
former Patron Archbishop Bruno Heim, both from the perspective of a Heraldic expert
and also that of a very old friend. He also gave the society much needed
encouragement in our drive to recruit Undergraduate members. Although we are
pleased to be able to have such strong conncctions with Cambridge as a City, recent
cvents have shown that the socicty needs to increase the student base of its
membership in order to survive for the benefit of all. It only remains then for me to
thank all of you, our loyal members, for your help and support in this academic year
now past.

Simon Burton
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